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Figure: Cordell Avenue Traffic calming plan 
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Overview 
The Prince William County Department of Transportation is hosting a meeting for Cordell Avenue traffic safety concerns. 

PWCDOT has developed a traffic calming plan consisting of a raised crosswalk, a speed hump and upgrading the crosswalk 

on Cordell Avenue and Concord Drive intersection to high visibility pedestrian crosswalk and would like to solicit community 

feedback on the proposed plan. 

 
PWCDOT welcomes you to this Public Information Meeting for the Cordell Avenue traffic safety proposal. Members of the PWC 

Department of Transportation Traffic Safety and Engineering Team will be in attendance to discuss traffic calming petitions 

and the process to request one. 

 
Date: Thursday, September 18, 2025 at 6pm 

Location: Neabsco Elementary School Cafeteria/Multipurpose Room 

3800 Cordell Avenue, Woodbridge, VA 22193 

For additional information, please reach out to the following contacts: 

Gretchen Johnson GJohnson3@pwcgov.org 

703 792 6879 

 
Ebad Ahmadi Eahmadi@pwcgov.org 

703 792 8134 
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